
UNCOLLECTIBLE ACCOUNTS

Accounts uncollectible are receivables, loans or other debts that have virtually no chance of being paid. When a
customer purchases goods on credit with its vendor, the amount is booked by the vendor under accounts receivable.
Simultaneously, on a T-account it would debit the bad.

The two are then combined to arrive at the net realizable value figure that is shown within the financial
statements. Answer: This situation illustrates how accrual accounting plays such a key role within U. Is the
amount reported for accounts receivable actually the net of the total due from customers less the anticipated
amount of doubtful accounts? Once the company realizes that the bad debt will not be paid, it will finally write
it off with journal entries of debit to allowance for doubtful accounts and credit to accounts receivable. GAAP,
when the company produces financial statements at the end of Year One, an adjusting entry is made to 1
reduce the receivables balance to its net realizable value and 2 recognize an expense in the same period as the
related revenue. The matching principle requires companies align revenues with expenses in the current
accounting period. The journal entry for bad debts expense would be: Date. One item that many businesses
account for is uncollectible receivables. As a result, the reported figureâ€”as required by U. Should bad debt
expense be recognized in the same year as the sales by relying on an estimate or delayed until the actual
results are eventually finalized? Customers go broke, become unhappy and refuse to pay, or may generally
lack the ethics to complete their half of the bargain. As discussed previously, the timing of expense
recognition according to accrual accounting is based on the matching principle. One important accounting
principle is the notion of matching. Explanation Unfortunately, not all customers that make purchases on
credit will pay companies the money owed. To record the reserve, you debit uncollectible accounts expense
and credit allowance for uncollectible accounts. This approach is simpler as well as easier to understand. Since
the company may attempt to collect money owed for several months, the direct write-off method violates the
matching principle, and should not be used when valuing accounts receivable in financial statements. As a
result, revenues from credit sales are recognized in one period, but the costs of uncollectible accounts related
to those sales are not recognized until another subsequent period producing an unacceptable mismatch of
revenues and expenses. Define Accounts Receivable Accounts receivable are current assets that represent
amounts due from the sale of goods to customers on credit. Accounts receivable is known as a control account.
While the direct write-off method is simple, it is only acceptable in those cases where bad debts are immaterial
in amount. At this point, the company may choose to take a charge on its income statement in the form of
allowance or provision for bad debt. Because the revenue was reported at the time of sale in Year One, the
related expense must also be recognized in that year. Compare Investment Accounts. Importantly, an
allowance method must be used except in those cases where bad debts are not material and for tax purposes
where tax rules often stipulate that a direct write-off approach is to be used. This provides the business
reasonable assurance that if the sale is made on credit, the business can collect what is owed. Then, you debit
cash and credit accounts receivable for the amount of cash you received. Accounts uncollectible are
receivables , loans or other debts that have virtually no chance of being paid. That is, costs related to the
production of revenue are reported during the same time period as the related revenue i. If no reserve was
created, you would credit accounts receivable and debit uncollectible accounts expense to write-off an
uncollectible account. The inherent uncertainty as to the amount of cash that will actually be received affects
the physical recording process. If receivables are recorded that will eventually have to be removed because
they cannot be collected, an expense occurs. Those topics are discussed in detail in later chapters. Of course, a
company does have legal recourse to try to collect such accounts, but those often fail. If you have a reserve,
you would first debit accounts receivable and credit the allowance for the amount of money you received for
the receivable.


